



Maria L. Colavito

Director
Division of Safety and Health

DEPARTMENT OF LABOR

Governor W. Averell Harriman State Office Building Campus Albany, New York 12240

February 11, 1994

Ms. Diane Manning
NIOSH Mail Stop C-15
Centers For Disease Control
National Institute for
Occupational Safety & Health
Robert A. Taft Laboratories
4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226-1998

Dear Ms. Manning:

Thank you for your letter of January 10, 1994 regarding the Workers' Family Protection Act.

The New York State Department of Labor's Division of Safety and Health does not do investigations involving contaminants in workers homes. The Division is charged with the protection of workers in the public sector using the OSHA regulations, providing consultations for private sector employers to ensure compliance with OSHA standards, and public protection in asbestos abatement projects.

I appreciate the opportunity to provide input on this important project. If you believe that any information regarding workplace exposures would be helpful to you, please do not hesitate to contact me at (518)457-3518.

Sincerely,

Maria Colavito

aria Calavito



FEB 1 6 1994